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  Greendale Swim Club are moving back to the Green Family 

Taradale Pool on the 1st of March 2021.  Our squads are filling up fast but if you would like to 

enrol your child for our Improver or Junior Squads or go on the wait list for our other squads, 

please contact Greendale Swim Club at grdlmembership@gmail.com .  

You can view our squad timetable and fees on www.sporty.co.nz/greendaleswimclub 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
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